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Message

From: Alice Perkins 

on behalf of Alice Perkins G RO 
Sent: 22/05/2013 07:5.6_:_1.4 

._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._., 

To: Paula Vennells L GRO ------------------- 

Subject: Re: JA update 

Thanks Paula. 
I had an honest note from Alwen too. 
Perhaps we can talk about the lessons from this at our 1:1 tomorrow? 
In the meantime, your email is helpful and somewhat reassuring! 
I do hope you can retrieve this as we are running out of lives on this issue and as Neil said, quite 
coincidentally yesterday, the timing would be terrible if this were to go wrong. 
Good luck. 
Alice 

----- original Message -----
From: Paula Vennells GRO 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2Oi3 th9:3 PM ------------------------------------------------------- 

To: Alice Perkins 
subject: JA update 

Alice, I had a very useful conversation with Alwen. 

In her defence, there had been only partial communication from James' office, with no detail shared on 
whether next steps were underway. SS thought they were taking direction from JA re the 2/3 cases approach 
to get to a close. But they were only cc'd in the letter to JFSA. No detail of what they needed to do was 
ever communicated to them, nor confirmation from James that the approach had been accepted by JFSA. So SS 
continued to work on the basis of (their too wide and too detailed interpretation of) 'keep JFSA on 
board'. 

It feels that everyone has taken some things too literally. As you know, there is an art to this as 
well... 

I do think there is a way through. Frustratingly, it is what James suggested but which he didn't 
communicate to us, so that although we knew about it informally, we didn't feel empowered to own. 

We should have. And we should have led a way through as soon as we spotted it was going nowhere. And we 
should have had off the record conversations to help if necessary. 

I think it's retrievable but I have a bit of a tightrope to wall< with James. Mark will work on a 
stakeholder plan with Alwen and Martin E. Lesley is going to be brought back in. And I am working up an 
idea, which might save face for JFSA, and which in turn would help James, and us going forwards. 

Susan is also (assuming Alwen can brief her) going to speak with SS tonight. Alwen and Simon had a 
conversation with SS earlier - they believe it achieved the right outcome. I want Susan to check with 
Ron. 

I hope that helps. I should get a speaking note tomorrow and will call you if I need to. If you want to 
discuss - no problem, just say. 

BW 

Paula 

Sent from my iPhone 
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